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Northwood Neighborhood 
Association 

 

National Night Out                                    
Ice Cream Social  
Tuesday, August 6                                              

6:30 p.m.                                                                    
VanFleet Neighborhood Park 

 

 
 

Bring the whole family for fun and to meet 
your neighbors! 
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Northwood 
Neighborhood  
Association 
Save the Date! 
National Night Out Ice Cream 
Social 
 

Tuesday, August 6 
Beginning at 6:30 p.m. 
Vanfleet Neighborhood Park 
 
Feel free to bring your favorite snack to share! 

  
 

 

 

 

 

National Night Out is an annual         
community-building campaign that 

promotes police-community partner-
ships and neighborhood camaraderie. 

 

Officers from the Vancouver Police     
Department usually swing by to join the 

fun. They will be available to answer 
any questions you may have as well. 

 

Hope to see you there! 
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